PORT WASHINGTON WATER POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT
RESOLUTION 97—/

September 9, 2025

WHEREAS, The Port Washington Water Pollution Control District has no plans to
transfer ownership of Sunset Park to the Town of North Hempstead, and

WHEREAS, the Town of North Hempstead has no plans to accept ownership of Sunset
Park.

NOW, THEREFORE, it is resolved by the Board of Commissioners of the Port
Washington Water Pollution Control District that the matter shall be, and hereby is tabled for a
i
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period of five years.

Dated: Port Washington, New York
September 9, 2025




